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New Product Training Module
for Bourns® T-Series Fast Acting Gas Discharge Tubes

Riverside, California - May 23, 2012 - Bourns is pleased to announce the release of the new Technical Training 

Module for the Bourns® T-Series Fast Acting Gas Discharge Tubes.  

Th is Product Training Module’s purpose is to introduce the Bourns® GDT T-Series products, designed as 

the latest circuit protection technology available to the market. 

Please read through the module, which can be found at www.bourns.com/Training.aspx under Technical 
Training.  

 Any comments/questions should be addressed to Bourns Marcom at bourns.marcom@bourns.com.
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